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Studios and Offices: 

692 RIDGE ROAD 
LACKAWANNA 18, NEW YORK 

luovember 6, 1947 

Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams St. 
Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

re wish to thank you for your reception report of 
September 22, 1947, and verify the facts as 
contained therein. 

Please accept our apology for the delay in this 
verification. However, due to the numerous 
details involved in opening a new radio station, 
it was impossible to answer all our correspondence 
as rapidly as we would have liked. 

Your further reports of transmissions will be very 
greatly appreciated. 

Very truly yours, 

RADIO STATION WWOL 

HAS;dh Howard A. eyse 
Chief Engineer 


